
UNITED WAY & AUSTIN PUBLIC SCHOOLS: DID YOU KNOW?

United Way coordinates an annual winter coat and outerwear drive to ensure children
from families who do not have the financial capability to purchase winter-wear items
stay warm. Last year, over 250 children received winter-wear items through this
initiative. We work closely with local schools and success coaches to fill coat requests.

ANNUAL WINTER-WEAR DRIVE

This program provides nutritious, non-perishable meal kits to children with food-
insecurities each weekend. During the 2018-2019 school year, the United Way Women’s
Leadership Initiative and partner agencies provided more than 350 children with a
reliable weekend food source.

BACKPACK FOOD PROGRAM

SCHOOL SUPPLIES

PERSONAL CARE CLOSETS

GET CONNECTED VOLUNTEER SITE

FUNDED PARTNERS & PROGRAMS

Bremer Bank partnered with United Ways across the state this year to purchase school
supplies that volunteers then packed in thousands of backpacks. Our local Bremer
branch worked with our local United Way to coordinate the distribution of 250
backpacks to schools in Austin. 

Personal Care Closets have been established at area schools to provide personal care
items such as shampoo, soap, underwear, socks, toothbrushes, toothpaste, and more to
children. Items in Personal Care Closets cannot be found at food shelves but are
essential to children’s health and personal hygiene. 

Around this time last year, United Way was deep in collaboration with APS and Austin
Aspires to address needs of The Hormel Foundation’s Austin  Assurance Scholarship
program. We launched an online volunteer hub called Get Connected for students to use
to find opportunities and track hours. Since November 2018, over 18,700 volunteer
hours have been logged and around 1,600 students are registered users.

United Way funds 54 programs through 25 local nonprofits, and many have a direct
impact on students. Examples include Children’s Dental Health Services, Gerard and IMS
Children’s Mental Health, ServeMinnesota Reading Corps, Girl Scouts, Boy Scouts,
Science Fair Mentoring Project, YMCA, Hormel Historic Home Autism Camps, and
Salvation Army Food Shelf & Community Meals. Check out a full listing online!

The United Way of Mower County might work more closely with Austin Public Schools than you think! We are proud to partner
with educators so that we may better serve the needs of all students. Here are just some of the ways in which we collaborate:


